
The Wyoming Department of Education will present a webinar 
focused on applying for the Wyoming Education Trust Fund Grant (also 
known as the Wyoming Trust Fund for Innovative Education Grant). 
The webinar will assist school districts in navigating the application 
process and will highlight the innovative educational programs and 
opportunities in public schools that have been awarded in the past. 

For the grant award year 2018-19, there has been a competitive 
priority placed on this grant. All proposals with Computer Science 
Education as a priority will have the opportunity to receive additional 
points.

This webinar will be offered at 3 p.m. on May 8, 2018. Additional 
meeting information can be found here.

For more information, contact Alicia Vonberg at 307-777-3679 or 
alicia.vonberg@wyo.gov.
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MEMORANDUM NO. 2018-054

TO:    School District Superintendents
Curriculum Directors
Instructional Facilitators
K-12 Principals
K-12 Teachers

FROM:   Brent Bacon, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:    April 30, 2018	 

SUBJECT:  Wyoming Education Trust Fund Grant Webinar

WYOMING EDUCATION TRUST FUND 
GRANT INFORMATIONAL WEBINAR

https://edu.wyoming.gov/beyond-the-classroom/grants/innovative-education/.
mailto:alicia.vonberg@wyo.gov



